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INTERNATIONAL FOOD PROTECTION TRAINING INSTITUTE  

UNVEILS NEW WEBSITE 
 
 
 

BATTLE CREEK, Mich., April 23 — The International Food Protection Training Institute (IFPTI) 
today announced the launch of its fully redesigned website: www.ifpti.org.    
 
The improved and updated website puts special emphasis on the institute’s food protection 
training systems, curriculum, instructor development, and Fellowship program.  
 
“The new design and layout makes it easier to register for courses, explore our Curriculum 
Framework, and read the latest news and announcements,” said Joan Bowman, Vice President 
of External Affairs. 
 
About the International Food Protection Training Institute  

The International Food Protection Training Institute (IFPTI) is building and administering the 

training infrastructure for the nation’s integrated food safety system. 

IFPTI builds training systems, provides evidence-based curriculum, and delivers training for 

U.S. and international public- and private-sector food safety professionals that spans their entire 

careers. 

IFPTI is a member of the Global Food Protection Institute, which is dedicated to enhancing 
public health by improving the safety of the world’s food supply through training, knowledge 
production, and technology. 

Financial support for the Training Institute is provided by a grant from the U.S. Food and Drug 

Administration and through the generosity of the W.K. Kellogg Foundation. 
 

##### 

mailto:joan.bowman@gfpi.org
http://www.gfpi.org/
http://www.gfpi.org/

